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PURCHASING INSTRUMENT TIPS
Dear North Star Elementary Band Parent:

There are many ways to purchase an instrument including stores, catalogs, internet and private individuals.  Many times these non-school music stores will offer what seems like very inexpensive instruments.  With these instruments, many times there is no after-sale support, no repair service and the instruments are typically (but not always) of questionable quality.

When you are ready to purchase an instrument, here are a few pointers to help you choose a good instrument.

Musical instruments are not toys
•
A usable instrument is a well-constructed work of art, combining both the latest technology and the time-tested old-world craftsmanship.

Watch out for internet auction sites
•
Often students/parents who purchase instruments from auction sites end up frustrated due to the poor quality of instrument, or because the instrument is in serious need of repair.  Not all manufacturers build instruments according to specific standards with up to date technology.  The old adage “you get what you pay for” is still true.  It is best to have a hands on experience with the instrument you are wishing to buy. To a certain degree, “the instrument chooses the player”.
Purchase your name-brand instrument from a reputable school music dealer

•
Non-brand name instrument manufacturers often do not make parts available to repair centers.  Therefore, locate a good name brand from your teacher or school music store.

                                                                                                                     
Don’t be afraid of school music store salespeople

•
These people are a great resource (often former music educators and very knowledgeable).  They are typically professionally trained and often work hand in hand with your school band director and make regular visits to the school.

If you are looking for an inexpensive instrument, Eckroth Music (recommended) has a supply of used instruments that are in excellent playing condition.  They can offer you an extended maintenance and repair program. 

Sincerely,

Scott Kendall (406-355-4481 ext. 244 skendall@northstar.gaggle.net)
North Star Schools K-12 Music Educator
